Notice of Public Meeting of the Sewer Commission

Village Hall
4932 S Village Road
Poplar, WI

March 1, 2018 at 10:30 a.m.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Lisa Totten, a Rural Development Specialist of RCAP is visiting the Village of Poplar about the Municipal Sewer System.  There will be a discussion of historical data and research into past sewer experiences.  There is no agenda and there will be no decisions made at this meeting.  There may be more than one village board of trustee or village sewer commission member present, therefore, in accord with open meeting regulations, notice of this meeting is posted in the following locations: Village of Poplar Hall, Poplar Post Office, Poplar Hardware, and www.villageofpoplar.com	.
